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Sos leath-théarma

Beidh Gaelscoil na mBeann druidte ar feadh seachtaine anois don tsos leath-

théarma agus fillfidh muid chun na scoile ar an Luan, 19i Feabhra. Beidh

Naiscoil na mBeann ar oscailt ar an Luan agus an Mhadirt ach druidfidh siad sc\_‘onl
ar an Chéadaoin, Déardaoin agus Aoine. (,\_OSED

Gaelscoil na mBeann will close for a week for our mid-term break and we will return to school on
Monday, 19th February. Naiscoil na mBeann will be open on Monday and Tuesday but will close for
their mid-term on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

Volunteers required!

| To help alleviate staffing issues in Naiscoil na mBeann, we are seeking to establish a
" bank of volunteer relief staff to fill in if any staff members are absent to ensure
the Naiscoil can fulfill required ratios and remain open.
If you are interested in putting your name forward for this, please call in to the
school office for further information and the required paperwork.
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F-Ur children aged 6 to 10 Naw
ey . ‘.

* Do you love swimming and want to improve your technique? Why not
come along and try out to join Kilkeel Swimming Club?

* You must be able to swim a 25m length of the pool in front crawl, back
stroke and breast stroke. Jump into deep water and tread water for 20
seconds.

* Trials will take place on Monday 26th February (pre booked
appointments only) - Date may need to change depending on boom being
repaired in the pool.

* Please bring goggles, swim wear and a towel

To book your slot please contact: -

Email: michellebks@yahoo.com
Phone: 07714165073

You will then be contacted with a time slot.
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Missing Books and Clothing/Belongings

Please can everyone check their homes over the weekend for Gaelscoil
Reading Books and uniform/clothing items that belong to other children
and return them to school as soon as possible. All items belonging to
your child(ren) should be clearly labelled. This will make it
easier for items to be returned to their owners.
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